



Dear Creator:

Thank you for your interest in Comico the Comic Company, and for giving us the opportunity to review your work for publication.



Please forgive the impersonality of this form letter, but we have neither the time nor the resources to offer a detailed critique of every submission we receive. Rest assured that your work was read and considered.

It is apparent that you are enthusiastic about your work (or you wouldn't have sent it to us) and about the medium itself. We must regretfully inform you, however, that Comico is unable to accept your submission at this time.



We would urge you to resubmit your work, though, as we are constantly looking for new work and fresh talent. We hope you persevere with your creative efforts and wish you luck in all your endeavors.

Again, thank you for submitting your work to us.



Timothy Mennel Submissions Editor



Ray--

We don't generally publish "Legion of Super-Heroes" type-books. What I feel your proposal lacks is depth in terms of characterization, conflict, and motivation. It just isn't enough to have a bunch of guys in suits running around zapping stuff.

Good luck in England!





